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On behalf of Pratham USA and the Indo-American Chamber of Commerce of Greater Houston (IACCGH), 

we invite you to “Tee Up For Literacy”, a charity golf tournament to be held on Wednesday, October 6, 

2010, at the Longwood Golf Club, 13300 Longwood Trace, Cypress, TX-77429. Proceeds from the event will 

benefit Pratham’s education programs for underprivileged children and IACCGH’s efforts to build and 

strengthen connections between the US and India. We hope you will extend your support to this unique 

event that celebrates the many links that join the two countries. 

Your support will sustain the crucial work of two non-profit organizations headquartered in Houston. 

Pratham, one of the world’s largest non-profit organizations in the area of primary education, was founded 

to benefit slum children in India. Today, its direct programs, including pre-schools, community libraries and 

remedial learning programs, reach more than 1 million children each year. Its flagship program Read India, 

which works with governments and communities to improve the literacy and numeracy skills of children, 

has reached over 31 million children since 2007. Pratham USA, a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization, raises 

awareness and mobilizes funds for Pratham’s programs in India. 

IACCGH, a non-profit organization established in 1999, facilitates commerce between the US and India and 

enables access to the Indo-American business community. The main objectives of IACCGH are to enhance 

the Indo-American entrepreneurial spirit in the greater Houston area and promote US-India trade.  It also 

strives to enable Indo-American businesses to succeed and be the voice of the Indo-American business 

community in the Greater Houston area.   

Registration for the event will begin at 11:30. Tee-off is at 12:30 pm. Lunch and dinner will be served. A 

number of prizes will be awarded at the end of the golf event. We have enclosed information about the 

sponsorship levels. Also enclosed is a response form to be completed and turned in by September 25, 2010. 

We hope you will consider an early reservation so we can acknowledge you in all our event-related 

materials. If you have any questions, please contact us at info@prathamusa.org. 

We appreciate your support and hope to see you in October. 

 Sincerely,  

  

 

Ash Shah                                      Rick Pal                   

Co- Chairman                          Co-Chairman                                       
 

  


